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Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Bula vinaka,
Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Staff Only Day
Tuesday 10 August 2021

There will be no scheduled classes on this day, and no supervision of students available
as all teaching staff will be involved in PLD around the NCEA curriculum changes.
The Library will be open for students to use for quiet study from 9am to 2pm.

Nga mihi

Simon Craggs
Tumuaki/Principal
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